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General Manager Musings 
 

 

Greetings Treasure Lake Owners!  
 
The TL staff and I are excited to get the season started. We are already off and running as the activi-

ties have started up!  

The housekeeping and maintenance crew are currently running shorthanded. The staff we do 

have are working very hard for y’all! Please be sure to thank them when you see them out work-

ing. 

The tennis and basketball courts are slated for repair in the month of May. We will be adding 4 pickle ball courts! We will 

be posting more updates on this, so be sure to get on the Facebook page to see the work in progress!  

We hope everyone has made plans to come and hang out with us! Please be safe and courteous to fellow campers! Any 

time you have questions, comments, or concerns please reach out to me at lenny@tlresort.com  

Lenny 

 

 

-  

“Where Vacations Last A Lifetime” 

 

 

Veterans Memorial Wall 
The 9th wall is underway and we need names! 

See inside for details. 

mailto:lenny@tlresort.com
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President’s Corner 
Fellow Owner, 

As we enter May of 2021, we look back and 

the last year is just a BLURRRRR!!  But we look 

forward with GREAT anticipation.  The birds 

are singing, the trees and plants are bloom-

ing, the pandemic is slowing, and Treasure 

Lake is ready to welcome you back!! 

We thank you for your patience and want you to realize that 

your board of directors, your management, and your staff 

has done, and IS DOING, its very best to keep you safe, as 

well as providing the best place that it can for your enjoy-

ment. 

As we mentioned on Facebook, we are trying to listen to 

you as we prepare for the future.  With that in mind, our 

long range planning committee has submitted its research 

to your board of directors and they will be discussing them 

during their May meeting.  Another item that seems im-

portant to many of our owners has to do with our long term 

storage.  A three person committee has been formed to re-

vise the current long term storage contract, as well as its 

pricing structure.  We have also started looking into clean-

ing up that area and identifying potential problem areas.   

As we work together to constantly make Treasure Lake a 

better place, I am reminded of the famous John Lydgate 

quote, "“You can please some of the people all of the time, 

you can please all of the people some of the time, but you 

can’t please all of the people all of the time”.  Please feel 

free to contact your board of directors using their contact 

information located on our website: Board Members | 

Treasure Lake RV Resort (tlresort.com).  Even though you 

may not agree with some decisions that have been made, 

please be kind and respectful when you share your opinion 

with us.   

Kent 

Activities 
We are excited to welcome you 

back to TL.  The Activities Depart-

ment is ready for your return.  Our 

completed schedule has been post-

ed on our website and app.  Be sure 

to download the TL App.  Richard has worked very hard to 

update the app and make it easy for you to find everything 

you need.  You can also follow us on FB at https://

www.facebook.com/Treasure-Lake-RV-Resort-Activities-

105990894525907  This page is only for TL Activities. 

In addition to our normal entertainment and activities, we 

are super excited about our special events.  Our 1st special 

event will be the Cars Against Cancer Car Show.  This event 

will be held on June 11th & 12th.  There will many different 

classes of cars, trucks, and bikes.  This event will feature a 

live concert, tons of vendors, food, and lots of FUN.   

Our next special event will be our 4th 

Annual TL Kid’s Carnival.  This is a favor-

ite of our families and children.  It will 

kick off our weeklong 4th of July Cele-

bration.  This will take place on Satur-

day, June 26th from noon to 4:00pm.  

We have added more rides and inflata-

(Continued on page 3) 

"What good is the warmth of summer, without the cold of win-

ter to give it sweetness." 

              John Steinbeck 

“Common sense is like deodorant. The people who need it most 

never use it.” 

                    Anonymous  

https://www.facebook.com/Treasure-Lake-RV-Resort-Activities-105990894525907
https://www.facebook.com/Treasure-Lake-RV-Resort-Activities-105990894525907
https://www.facebook.com/Treasure-Lake-RV-Resort-Activities-105990894525907
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bles to our already awesome lineup.  Our TL Midway will be 

ready for all the kiddos, along with the TL Barrel Train.  We 

are excited to welcome back Ozark Knocker Ball along with 

the ponies and camels.  No carnival would be complete 

without snow cones, popcorn, funnel cakes, face painting & 

vendors.   

Our 4th of July weekend will be a weekend to remember.  

We kick it off on Friday, July 2nd at 9:00am 

with our 4th Annual TL 4th of July Golf Cart 

Decorating Contest and Parade.  At 

2:00pm we are pleased to welcome back 

to TL, Mike Walker.  If you haven’t had the 

chance to see Mike perform, you won’t 

want to miss this.  We close out the night 

with Michael Dale & The Hired Guns.  This 

talented up and coming group will have you dancing the 

night away.   

On Saturday, July 3rd we are blessed to have Pastor Ted 

Cunningham from Woodland Hills Family Church start off 

our morning with Date Night Comedy.  If you missed seeing 

Ted before, be prepared to laugh and laugh some more.  

This is a must see for all.  At 2:00pm Matt Gumm from the 

Clay Cooper Theater will be taking the stage.  Matt will have 

you in stitches with his many impersonations.  He covers 

many different celebrities from Waylon Jennings to Michael 

Jackson and Bruno Mars.  We will close out our holiday with 

the amazingly talented band Eastern Heights.  This band 

will have you dancing in the streets.  They play everything.  

They take the stage at 6:00pm and will play until 10:00pm.  

We will conclude our evening with our awesome fireworks 

display.  The sky will be lit up as we celebrate America.  All 

the events for this day only will be held at our Celebration 

Stage.  This large stage will be in our mini golf parking area.  

Be sure to put your chairs out early for this special event. 

To say that we are excited for this next event is an under-

statement.  Our 2nd Annual Treasure Lake Gospel Music Fes-

tival is going to be amazing.  This event will feature Brian 

Pendergrass and Sheila Meeker, Dwayne Williams, The Tex-

as Teddy Bear, The Missourians, Dan 

Keeton, Daryl Mosley, Abundance 

Quartet, Carolyn Hill & Greg Gray, and 

Headliners: Brian Free & Assurance, 

Michael O’Brien and Legacy Five.  We 

are so excited about this event and 

know that many will be blessed.   

Saturday, August 7th My Final Chapter will host a benefit 

concert.  More details to come. 

We are very excited for our 2nd Annu-

al Treasure Lake Bluegrass Music Fes-

tival.  This awesome event will be 

held September 9th – 11th.  We are 

pleased to feature Spillwater Drive, 

Route 3, The Baker Family, Catahoula 

Drive, Larry Efaw & The Bluegrass 

Mountaineers, Kari 

Garrison & Bluegrass 

Remedy, The Kody Norris Show, Southern 

Raised, Seth Mulder & Midnight Run, Little 

Roy & Lizzy and our Festival Headliner, 

Doyle Lawson & Quicksilver.  There will be 

plenty of shopping, food, music and a 

whole lot of FUN!!!! 

If you haven’t called to get your Kid’s Carnival, Gospel Festi-

val or Bluegrass Festival tickets, there is still time to do that.  

If you need more information or would like to be a vendor, 

please call 417-331-2822 or 417-699-0839 to get the best 

prices on your tickets.  We do expect these tickets to sell out 

and certainly don’t want our owners to miss out.   

(Continued from page 2) 

(Continued on page 4) 

“Courage is what it takes to stand up and speak; courage is 

also what it takes to sit down and listen. ”  

      Winston Churchill 
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Be sure to check out our new & improved Country Store.  

We have TL t-shirts, hats, and flags, along with RV parts and 

convenience items.  To check out equipment or rent movies 

be sure to visit our TL Game Room.   

Our Outdoor Pool and Snack Shack will open on Friday, May 

28th.  Our Snack Shack will be serving hot dogs, nachos, 

chips, candy, drinks, personal pizzas, pretzels, slushies, ice 

cream treats, walking tacos and much more.   

Be sure to check the app & website for the activities sched-

ule.  We look forward to welcoming you back to TL and hav-

ing a great season.   

Thank you!   

Miss Rhonda & Miss Ashley 

 

 

Tickets 
We will be open Thursday, Friday, and 

Saturday 9am-4pm.  Also leave a mes-

sage at 417-332-2560 and I will return your call.  Phone or-

ders may be picked up in the Welcome Center at check in. 

Our weekly specials will be posted on the Treasure Lake 

web site and app.  

A printed show list is always available outside the Ticket 

Office door in a wall mounted pocket at your convenience.   

This Show List will have the box office prices for each show 

including the tax.  The next column will have our Treasure 

Lake discounted price and the final column reflects your 

savings.  Theatre brochures are here as well as an updated 

bulletin board of events.  Remember that your family and 

friends are welcome to receive the great discounts that you 

appreciate. 

We can’t wait to see you here this summer! 

The Ticket Office Staff 

Sales 
Hello everyone from the Sales Office, 

We sold 20 memberships in the 

month of April! So, when you see one 

of the new members, welcome them. 

So far in the month of May we have 

sold 9 in 11 days. I think Jamie and George need a pat on 

the back. Good Job guys! And let’s don’t forget the 21 new 

transfers for April. This is a lot of new members to welcome 

aboard. 

Our goal is to sell 500 memberships this year and I think 

they may just do it. We’ are at 51 right now. Let’s continue 

to tell our friends and family about Treasure lake and send 

them down for the 4 days – 3 night free stay with a tour. 

(except holidays). 

The Sales Staff 

(Continued from page 3) 

(Continued on page 5) 
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Front Desk 
This year has started off to a good run.  

We are here to help you any way we can.  

The Welcome Center hours are Saturday – 

Wednesday 8 am – 5 pm and Thursday – 

Friday 8 am – 6 pm.  We can assist you 

with your check in and check out, propane needs, towing, 

duck food, fishing license, wash permit, ice etc.  If we can’t 

help you, we will find the correct department to meet your 

needs.  We look forward to serving you this year. 

Sheri 

Rock n Roll Café 
Hello Everyone! Welcome back to 

the Rock n Roll Café!  

We have taken a big step forward 

from last season and have lifted our 

mask mandate in the café !!  Yea !!! We still have our plexi-

glass up for protection and we leave the option up to you 

as to whether you want to continue to wear a mask.  We are 

ready for you either way, and we want you to be comforta-

ble. 

We are going to be open only 5 days a week again this year 

due to staff issues and customer participation. We do not 

get enough business on Monday’s and Tuesday’s to justify 

the cost to open. We are sorry for any inconvenience. 

We will continue to have daily specials on Wednesday, 

Thursday and Sunday and of course, our Fish and Shrimp 

specials every Friday and Saturday.. 

We have new computer registers this year and we are hav-

ing some issues with learning the new process. We ask for 

your patience as we work thru pros and cons. We still ac-

cept call in orders, however, on fish nights there may  a 

longer wait as we have some long lines and will have to dic-

tate times for pick up at the time you call. 

We are trying our best to provide good customer service 

and great product however, on heavy volume days, we 

sometimes can get a little behind. Please have patience. 

Early in every season; we have new people and it takes a bit 

to learn the ropes. I take a lot of pride in treating my cus-

tomers well and I hope you will come to me with any issues 

you might have with our service or our food. We are not 

perfect and mistakes will be made from time to time. I will 

always try to make adjustments, but if you don’t tell me, I 

can’t fix what is broken if I don’t know it is broken. I just 

want to say “thank you” to all our customers. You are the 

best and you continue to support us every year. 

If you have any special requests for changes or special daily 

meals, please drop by and chat with me. We will try to meet 

(Continued from page 4) 

(Continued on page 6) 

“Before you criticize someone, you should walk a mile in their 

shoes. That way when you criticize them, you are a mile away 

from them and you have their shoes.” 

                   Jack Handey 
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expectations if we possibly can. We may have a few issues 

with product this season as all restaurants in the country 

are all opening at the same time and there is supply and 

demand which we have no control over. Many of us are go-

ing to be hit with some big price increases and may have to 

make adjustments, however, we will do our best to retain 

our current pricing if at all possible.  Thank you everyone for 

your continued support. We love serving you and want you 

to make Rock n Roll your “happy place.”  

Our current hours for this season are as follows: 

• Wed thru Saturday: Open 11AM to 9PM 

• Sunday: Open 3:30PM to 9PM 

Our grill always shuts down 30 minutes prior to close but 

we sell ice cream until 9PM every day that we are open. 

Thank you from all the Rock n Roll staff, 

Barb 

Housekeeping 
Hello friends! 

We are daily doing our very best to 

keep all things clean and sanitized 

Welcome Spring/Summer! We are so excited to be fully 

open and ready to roll! Come one, come all. Memories are 

waiting to be made. 

This year we will be charging for damaged linens, so please 

be as gentle as possible. These have gone up in price and 

we need to budget to save. If you need cleaning rags, call 

us or get ahold of front desk who can also relay your need 

to us. 

Our goals are to have more rentals remodeled and carpet 

taken up. New yurts are available now! So very cozy and 

perfect. Come check them out. 

Just a few reminders about our department. We only clean 

check outs. We don’t go into your room unless asked. Check 

out is at 11am. Check in is at 2pm. We have an array of 

items for you to borrow/use if needed. Bathhouses are 

open and ready for use. 

We are looking for work campers! Keep us in mind if you are 

wanting to stay physical and active. We do walk, bend, 

stoop, drag and crawl, but it’s all a benefit to a healthy life 

and at the end of the day you will feel good about it. Not all 

days are full force, but most are. 

Have blessed days. Be safe. Come make some memories 

that will last a lifetime! 

Thank you for helping us keep our park clean.  

(Continued from page 5) 

(Continued on page 7) 

“When your mother asks, ‘Do you want a piece of advice?’ it is a 

mere formality. It doesn’t matter if you answer yes or no. You’re 

going to get it anyway.” 

             Erma Bombeck  
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Housekeeping Director, Wilma: (417) 263-1107 

Assistant Director, Patty: (417) 239-5977 

Wilma 
 

(Continued from page 6) 

Veteran’s Memorial 
The 9th wall has 33 names on it right now. Only 66 to go!  

Please give me a call to honor your veteran for only 

$50 per name. I need you to provide name, branch of 

service, rank, and dates of service. Stop by the Wel-

come Center to pick up a form, call Tammy at 417-

334-1040 Ext. 254 or email at tammy@tlresort.com. 
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Treasure Lake RV Resort 

1 Treasure Lake Drive 

Branson, Missouri 65616 

Phone:  (417) 334-1040 

Fax:  (417) 334-5522 

Website:  www.tlresort.com 

Editor:  newsletter@tlresort.com 

Lenny Ammerman, General Manager  (417) 334-1040 x259 

Brad Price, Park Operations Director (417) 464-8411 

Rhonda Hull, Activities Director  (417) 331-2822 

Teresa Hughes, Sales Director/ (417) 334-1040 x253 

Six Month Storage 

Tom Smith, Security Director (417) 331-6101 

Wilma Fuller, Housekeeping Director (417) 263-1107 

Sheri French, Administrative Assistant/  (417) 334-1040 x259 

Ticket Office Manager, Front Desk Manager  

Tammy Stouffer, Administrative Assistant/ (417) 334-1040 x254 

Permanent Storage 

For Your Reference 

Treasure Lake Affiliations 
Tri-Lakes/Branson Chamber of Commerce/CVB, National Association of RV Parks & Campgrounds, Missouri Association of RV Parks & Campgrounds, Coast to Coast, 

RPI, Coach Owners Association & Family Motor Coach Association. 

Newsletter Release Dates: 

 Spring: February 15th  Summer:  May 15th 

 Fall:     August 15th  Winter:     November 15th 


